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Tuesday June 21, 2016    Volume 84   Number 46 (Finale) 
Thought for the Day:  Marcia Gerg  Roving Mic:  Eileen Cheng 
Today’s Speaker: Drew Marshal, “Snoring—The Not So Silent Killer” 
____________________________________________________________________________
NEXT WEEK:  NO LUNCH MEETING.  
Join us for the Demotion Dinner 
Extravaganza, Tuesday June 28th, 6pm, at Boundary Oak  $28 per person.  Last chance 
to sign up with Milt Smith by email 
miltsmith549@gmail.com or phone 925-285-
2897. 
 “Relive the Memories”, as we Bring Back the Yosemite Weekend, September 16-18.  See 
our host and organizer Fletcher Tyler for 
information.  Make your own reservations for 
lodging at the “Big Trees Lodge” (formerly the 
Wawona Inn) or get together with other 
Rotarians and rent a house or cabin.  We will 
enjoy wine tasting, swimming, rafting, hiking, 
and group dinners. 

50th Anniversary Rotary 
Exchange Student Celebration 
with the Rotary Club of Tokyo-
Kohoku Japan, Honolulu, Hawaii.  Oct. 8-14, 2016.  Let 
Clint Collier know if you are 
coming and see his email message 

and flyer for details! 
Rotary Dues 2016-2017:  Please send in your 
dues and contribution payments to Doug 
Switzer.  He sent email notices earlier this 

month and has copies of the invoice form at the 
Tuesday meetings. 
Rotarian of the Month—Gordon Fischer:  Pres Dess recognized Gordon for his dedicated 
and tireless efforts as our Rotary Foundation 
giving representative, tracking and processing 
our contributions to the charitable foundation of 
Rotary International.  Gordon has been an active 
Club member for 14 years, a board member, a 
double sustaining member for annual gifts to the 
Foundation, a 3x Paul Harris Fellow, a major 
corporate Crab Feed sponsor for many years, 
and our Bocce leader and promoter of the 
District’s June Joust.  
Prospective Member—Michael Anthony.  Michael is owner of The Mental Keys Training 
Company, a performance consulting business.  
Michael and his wife Rae Ruth live in Lafayette.  
Please provide any comments to the Club 
Secretary. 
Thanks to President Dess, the directors, 
officers, and Club members who made this 
past Rotary Year 2015-2016 a big success, 
filled with fun and fellowship! 

 
Upcoming Club Meetings and Events: Club and District Calendars are now “always in view” at http://www.rotarywc.org/ 
July 5     Pres Bruce Johnson talks about the new Rotary Year 2016-2017 
July 12   John Wetzel, Alexander Valley Vineyards Wine Tasting 
July 19   Catherine Baker, California State Assembly 
July 26   Dan Ashley, ABC News 


